
Proudly supported by:

Email your student number, study discipline and a short paragraph describing 
the career you want in the mining industry to 
wim.nwo@gmail.com by September 21, 2020.

The scholarship is awarded annually by the Northwestern Ontario Chapter of 
Women in Mining at their first fall event (proof of enrollment will be required to 

claim funds) and proudly supported by Impala Canada.

For more info, contact WIM Board at wim.nwo@gmail.com

APPLY BY

SEPTEMBER 21, 2020
IT’S EASY:

WOMEN IN MINING
NORTHWESTERN ONTARIO

APPLY NOW FOR THE

$2,000
NORTHWESTERN ONTARIO

MINING SCHOLARSHIP


